
 

2015 Roundtable Topic: 

 Building Resiliency on Streams and Rivers: Lessons Learned from the Blanco 

River Memorial Weekend Flood 

 
Picture of Pedernales River courtesy of Ric Sternberg 

We welcome Rachael Ranft, the Director of Northern Hill Country River Projects with 

The Nature Conservancy, for our upcoming Westcave Roundtable.  Rachael will showcase 

before and after photos of the Blanco River.  She will discuss how to better manage 

riparian areas for resilient landscapes during both floods and droughts 

On Tuesday, August 4th at 6:30pm  

at Westcave Preserve 

24814 Hamilton Pool Rd. 

Round Mountain, TX 78663 
 

Please join us at Westcave Preserve for our second Roundtable event of 2015!   This is a free event! 
 

The Westcave Roundtable brings local area residents together to explore issues of common interest. 
 

Please RSVP to amber@westcave.org or call 830-825-3442 

Snacks will be provided and please feel free to bring your own to share. 
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